(136)

Memorandum

To: David McDonald

From: Derek Taylor

Date: 11 January 2000

Re: Diana Memorial Playground

I enclose a fax from the consultants acting for the Royal Parks, providing details I requested of the boundary rail to the proposed playground. As you can see, they propose a plain rail without arrowheads, of 1.8m in height.

I would be grateful for your comment. The existing rail is a little shorter in height, at 1.6m and doesn't have arrowheads but instead has a sort of "bent top" presumably in an attempt to deter climbing.

Thanks, Derek

This is not a very inspiring design, but not much different from the existing rather other states or painted dort green wis feed of black as indicated on the drawing.

David

14/01.